
MINUTES 
BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SLINGER, WI  53086 

Monday, January 27th, 2025 
 
 
The budget meeting was called to order by Ken Strupp at 6:00 PM in the High School 
IMC. 
 
Members answering roll were: Chris Goeman, Ken Strupp, Brenda Lighthizer, Roman 
Weninger, Heidi Lofy 
 
Administrators present:  Jim Curler, Kristi Brooks, Karen Hug. 
 
The Board heard a report updates on contracts for the following entities: 

1. Cleaning services with TASC- Committee recommends to the board to move 
forth with a three-year contract with the recommended increases. 

2. Transportation- Committee has asked for a contract with an extension tied to CPI. 
Jim will work on that and bring forth to full board if possible. 

3. Child care services with Kool Kids- Committee recommends to the board to move 
forth with a three-year contract. 

 
The committee also heard and update on health insurance- 13% increase is likely for next 
year. Workman’s Comp is at an all time low of .65 which will lower costs. 
 
 
The budget meeting adjourned at 6:58 PM.  
 


